Sent: Thursday, 13 July 2023 10:46 PM
To: Records Department
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Fwd: Application No DA2023/0130

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the
sender and know the content is safe.

good evening ,
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| believe that the above application should be rejected on the grounds of health and safety
for our community. The extra trucks on the roads around the site will lead to traffic
congestion and more pollution in our area. There will, more than likely, be odours from the
plant that are uncontrollable, drifting through the dining and residential areas of our
wonderful suburb , no good for business or residents. The hours that the plant is scheduled
to operate are too long, noise from trucks etc will disturb residents as well as interrupt
peak hour traffic. Please care for the people that vote you into office , our future and our
childrens health and safety is in your hands.
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